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Facebook Page 

Why not check out our School4kids 
Facebook Page. 

 

Update 
 

New Life Church Bristol started 
collecting coins back in  
September 2016 and to date 
have sent out £1,100 which has 
been spent on various items for 
the children: umbrellas, balls, 
watches, plastic shoes, bags, 
second hand shoes, clothes, 
and recently on a hamper  
containing bath soap, washing 
powder, shoe polish, lotion, 
vaseline, biscult and lollipop. 
 

Thank you for your support 

Children Collection 
Update 

Currently there are 56 children attending 
the Beacon of Power Academy in 6 classes 
as follows; Pre-grade -15, Grade 1 -12, 
Grade 2 -11, Grade 3 - 8, Grade 4 – 7, and 
Grade 5 – 3.  Of these 8 are newly enrolled, 
but this does not include 9 children that have 
not reported since January 2018, we are 
trying to find out why these have not 
attended to date.  



   

There have been some staff changes with Mr 
Bernard Lwambula and Miss Dorothy Kalosa 
both teachers leaving. 
 
Teacher names and grade teaching: 
 
Miss Easter Katambi  Pre-Grade 
Mr Nduba Mufungulwa  Grade 1 
Mr Eustone Mushima  Grade 2 
Mr Colins Mundemba  Grade 3 
Mr Elastone Choongo  Grade 4 
Ms Belinda Mukosa   Grade 5  
 
Other staff: 
 
Mrs Maureen Luwi   Director 
Brendah Kumra   Maid 
Noah Chimena   Cook 

 

Staffing List 
 

As in previous years a number of us are 
going out to Zambia in October 2018. The 
trip preparations are well under way with 
flights, hotel and car hire all booked.   
 
During this trip we will be visiting the school 
and seeing it in action talking to staff and 
pupils.  
 
During this trip we want to give out some 
gifts for the children and staff and nearer the 
time we will let you know how you can get 
involved. 

 

Photos of the latest Children’s Collection 
 

Next Issue 
August/September 2018 

 

 

Zambia Trip 2018 
 

 

Cholera Outbreak 
 

In February 2018 it was reported that 
Zambia’s cholera epidemic continues to 
slow with seven deaths recorded over the 
last month, eighty five people have now 
died since the outbreak of the disease in 
October 2017, out of 4,202 cases. 


